
April 25, 2021 

Today 
 
Sunday Worship-9:30, 11:30am & 
1:30pm (back parking lot) 
 
9:30 and 11:30am-Kids Zone  
 
9:45am-Pre-recorded service 
streams on website, Facebook & 
YouTube 
 
This Week 
 
TUESDAY 
 
7-9pm-Senior Youth group  
 
THURSDAY 
 
7-8:30pm-Junior Youth Group 
 

WELCOME TO 

Please join us in praying for the ministry of the week: Trinity Covenant Church 
 
Note: If you have a prayer request/praise item you would like to include in the  bulletin, please contact the  
church office with the details you would like to have shared.    

And the angel of the Lord solemnly assured Joshua, “Thus says the Lord of hosts: If you will walk in my ways 

and keep my charge, then you shall rule my house and have charge of my courts, and I will give you the right of 

access among those who are standing here.”  Zechariah 3:6-7 

What are you missing? It just might be that you are missing the great adventure of  

helping in Kids Zone! You will be surprised and challenged in your own walk with Jesus 

as you work with children that ask hard questions and become emotional when the good news of the  

Gospel becomes a message of hope to them. We are inviting people to come, with the gifts of teaching, love for 

children, and most of all, love for Jesus, and help us teach kids to become disciples of Jesus. We also need a few 

people to take care of administrative tasks. Please call Emily at the church (250-785-3869 Monday-Thursday) if 

you are interested in helping. We will coach and walk alongside you if you want to learn. Please consider joining 

our team of volunteers! 

 

The Elders are recommending Carl Reimer for Elder. If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please 

contact the church office. 

 

Summer 2021 is on its way and Camp Sagitawa is running camps for children and families. 

Registration is now open for single day camps, week long day camps, family retreat weekends 

and family weekday getaways. To register go to https://sagitawa.campbrainregistration.com/.  

 

Alan and Esther Giesbrecht have sent an update on their missionary work. You can pick up a 

copy of this update in their missionary slot, located in the foyer. 



Missionary Corner 

Lead Pastor:  

Andrew Eby         andrew@npmbchurch.com   

 

Director of Children & Family Ministries:                                     

Emily Fehr            emily@npmbchurch.com  

MINISTRY STAFF 

Director of Worship: 

Kristy Erickson    kristy@npmbchurch.com  

 

Counselor:       

Gwen Koop         gwen@npmbchurch.com 

            Operating Budget Report       
 

Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date                

                                 $6,544.73                $647,258.50          $812,562.18     

 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                               

Online Giving Option:  e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  
 

How to tithe during this time? You may send an e-transfer to e-transfers@npmbchurch.com, you can 

bring in cash or cheques during office hours, or you can mail in a cheque to NPMB Church  

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊  

10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC  

V1J 5V2 

Website: www.npmbchurch.com   

E-mail:                                

office@npmbchurch.com  

Office Hours:                                        

Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 

PRAYER CHAIN: 

* Marie -  250-787-1302 

* Elfrieda - 250-785-5833 

* Janet - 250-785-3605                     

 *Alice - 250-785-3301                                                                                                  

“We exist to glorify God and make disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

As you may know, Suzanne and I both caught the virus a while back. I think that I have totally recovered 
from the disease. I have the occasional brain fail: that could be a Covid leftover or age...nothing serious. 
Suzanne is still struggling with fatigue and needs naps in the PM. Otherwise she is doing well. 
 
Our move to San Diego has not been without struggles. The really good news is that we are able to see our 
sons and their families fairly regularly - one lives about 30 minutes away. The other one lives about three 
hours away. We will see him this weekend before going to teach in a DTS (Discipleship Training School) 
near his home.  Please keep me in prayer. I will be addressing the DTS on the topic of Biblical Worldview.  
 
The struggle has been in the area of housing. The rental we have been enjoying will go back to its owners 
at the end of July. We have been trying to shop for a house in a very competitive market. There are very 
few houses to look at and each house engenders a bidding war. We would rather buy: rents are more  
expensive than mortgages but if we can't find a house by the end of May we will have to jump into the 
rental market. We are trusting God to lead us to the place He has reserved for us...waiting is such a hassle! 
 
Our Mexico trips have slowed down. We do, however, have a busy summer coming up with teams that are 
smaller than they used to be. And of course we are not getting any Canadians since getting back into  
Canada has become problematic (which also means that we can't see our girls who live in Vancouver.) 
 
I have continued to serve the YWAM Chico base as an immigration consultant and I have been  
answering questions and calls for help from other bases.  
 
We send the NPMB family our greetings, our love, as well as our expressions of gratitude and sincere  
appreciation. 
 
In Christ, 
 
Asher 

Looking for  

something to read?                                     
Check out our church library  

during  office hours. We have  

videos, fiction & non-fiction. 

We have material for children 

and adults. Located downstairs. 

The Motolas 


